The children have been busy sorting the 2D shapes and naming them too in Maths this week. They have made somefan-
tastic dinosaurs using clay. They have loved listening to lots of diﬁerent stories about dinosaurs and made somefantastic

models using different construction kits. Enjoy your weekend, Mrs Jeffries and Badger’s Class Team.







